From: registrar

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 3:33 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - _
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 6:35 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Jason Chhangur

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

My concern with this rate increase is related to the recent conglomeration of Union and Enbridge. | would think the
reason for the partnership would be to create more efficiency not more expense. Before we consider an increase in
rates maybe we should revisit the decision on allowing this monopoly to continue at the expense of an overly squeezed
consumer. Like any company does | think efficiencies within the management structure should be explored before rates
increase for the customer.

-- Attachment --





